PFLC updates in lieu of August 2020 meeting due to Coronavirus regulations banning meetings

1 Pavillion: having been closed for so long, the Pavillion has had an incursion of mice. Traps will be laid and cleaners will be paid to thoroughly clean the interior. It is proposed the interior walls and floor are re-painted, new storage shelving obtained and the contents rationalised and stored more effectively.

2 LPG boiler safety checks have been undertaken and the boiler certificated. Nothing should be stored in that cupboard in future.

3 Garrison locks with coded keys are due to be fitted at the Pavillion and new padlocks elsewhere. When the work is complete a list of key holders will be circulated to all.

4 The Skatepark and Play Area have both now re-opened subject to govt. guidance for safe usage.

5 Cricket has re-started and Football friendly matches re-commence Aug 1st. The changing rooms, showers etc remain closed as does access to the Pavillion for water, refreshments etc. Link attached outlining measures both sports' governing bodies have set. https://cawoodvillage.org.uk/local-groups-clubs-societies-2/

6 Wash basins have been fitted to both Ladies & Gents toilets. Both also have a liquid soap dispenser, paper towel dispenser, lidded bins with bin liners which must be tied and disposed of after matches and cricket have installed sanitising gel in them too.

7 An external hand sanitising station has been secured to the Pavillion wall for public use.

8 The Bowling Club have been paid £80 for the replacement fencing.

9 Cawood Grows Together barrels are now situated at/near the Pavillion. Watering, weeding in passing would be appreciated.

August 2020